GREASE
INTERCEPTOR

MAINTENANCE
(CONTINUED)

Maintenance of interceptors includes removing all of the liquids and solids and disposing of
the material in accordance with all federal, state and local laws. A rule of thumb is to clean the
interceptor when 25 percent of the total volume is a combination of grease and solids. Consult
with a reputable Grease Hauler to determine the appropriate maintenance schedule for your business (see Selecting

A Grease Hauler information sheet).

MAINTENANCE

The interceptor must be pumped out completely at a minimum of once every six months. Waiting too long to clean
an interceptor can create an odor problem and/or result in grease accumulating downstream in the sewer system.
Dishwashers must not be plumbed to grease interceptors.

Removal and disposal of solids and liquids from a grease
interceptor must be performed by a licensed Grease Hauler. When
possible, witness the Grease Hauler completely pumping out all

DISPOSAL OF GREASE INTERCEPTOR WASTE

liquids and solids from the interceptor.

The licensed Grease Hauler should record the date, volume of grease and liquid removed
and provide a receipt. Keep receipts from California Department of Food and Agriculture
licensed Grease Haulers for three years to demonstrate proper interceptor maintenance.

MAINTENANCE RECORDS

IF AN OVERFLOW OCCURS We recommend you take the following actions:

- Stop the flow of water into kitchen drains that empty into the interceptor by turning the faucet(s) off.
- Stop any flow to a storm drain using absorbent materials, such as dirt, and cleanup overflows.

« Contact the City of Roseville at (916) 774-5750 as soon as possible.

« Call a plumber to inspect sewer lines, verify the interceptor is working properly and clean up the spill.
« Never use water to hose or spray fats, oils and grease (FOG) spills into a storm drain.

«When cleaning a small spill yourself, use absorbent materials, placing the used materials in a separate sealed plastic bag
before throwing away.

« Clean sewer lines from the interceptor outlet to the main sewer line, in addition to cleaning the lines from the building to
the interceptor. This maintenance is typically done by a plumber.

Prevent outdoor grease overflows from impacting public health and the environment, including storm drains, by properly
disposing of FOG and maintaining your grease removal device.
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